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What’s Inside?

e Brown Bag

e Events

e Meeting

e |etter from the President

Important dates:

4/12-Jen Lapis speaker
5/8- Candidates Night

Officers 2022-2024:

President: Denise Devine
Vice Pres.: Suzanne Waskiewicz
Treasurer: Cathy West
Procurement Officer: Kris Moriarty
Secretary: Barb Anderson
Directors:
Donna Berg
Jen Lapis
Peg Jekanowski
Diane Kieras-Ciolkos
Kelly Higgins
Cathy West
Suzanne Waskiewicz
Denise Devine
Kelly Higgins
Sunshine: Kris Moriarty
Peg Jekanowski
Membership: Abby Smith
Ellen McClane, Diane West
Newsletter: Donna Berg
Grant Writing: Jen Lapis
Advertising: Jen Lapis
Webmaster: Barb Pliska
Fundraising: Kris Moriarty
Cathy West
Jen Lapis
Donna Berg
Nominating: Suzanne Waskiewicz
Kris Moriarty
Denise Devine
Scholarship: Ellen McClane
Kelly Higgins
Bert Szala
Missy Aloisi

Brown bag was assembled and

delivered to the Seniors in mid-March.

The next one will be early June.

If your family wants to make a contribution,
please reach out to us about the needs

If you want to join us, let me know! it’s fun!!



https://www.google.com/search?sa=G&hl=en&tbs=simg:CAQS5wEJZ9ijumyFU4Ma2wELELCMpwgaYgpgCAMSKIQK9wPMEpEKgwrpA4UK4AGcFPoIrj2vPek0uT3GP7Y9xjSaNPc9wj0aMDMZtafJfudLo4otlAkIj5gZ4FzK6G8o2h4Tb-a7--MsF9Jhaa7boiq5eiuKfQkxdyAEDAsQjq7-CBoKCggIARIEl_1onPgwLEJ3twQkaVAodCgpob3Jpem9udGFs2qWI9gMLCgkvYS8ybXF2emMKGwoIbGFuZ3VhZ2XapYj2AwsKCS9qLzJzaF95NAoWCgNkb3TapYj2AwsKCS9tLzAyN2N0Zww&sxsrf=ALeKk038gUMWmTy1PjGM137yGFtORKbe4w:1610462763057&q=horizontal&tbm=isch&ved=2ahUKEwj2sKmn0ZbuAhVHwFkKHd6bCekQwg4oAHoECBAQMQ
http://www.hadleymothersclub.org/
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MEET THE B2
NDIDATE
ONIGHT

5/8/23
SCOTT CHANNELL
MODERATOR

Scott Channell
35 year veteran of the window and door industry, Scott is currently the GM and
Managing Partner of National Vinyl LLC
National is a vinyl window and door manufacturer serving the Dealer and Lumber Yard
markets throughout New England and Eastern New York.

With a BS in Business Management from Western New England University, Scott is still
active mentoring a graduating Senior through the “Real Test” program whereby the
future graduate goes through real an interview process and personal interactions,
providing them the real world experience in advance of graduating.

Scott is a resident of Hatfield, MA and is married to his wonderful wife Tracy and
together they have 3 grown children.

**MORE TO COME*#*



LETTER FROM OUR PRESIDENT

Thank vou, Lillian Weir, for doing with us the lovely mason jars and flowers
last month.
Chris Pip is working on a thank you for the Calendar Raffle, we plan to stuff
and address all at the meeting. Many hands make light work!

I am working on the Share the Love campaign again. I checked in with all
the town and community organizations we had on the list last time. Pretty
much cach group said to keep the needs the same for this year’s application.
I talked with my contact at SL and he says to send mid-April to him. He did
not have any suggestions for the application. The dealership has been sold
not sure if that means anything in regard to the Share the Love program.
We have Missy and Jennifer G. working on the web site hopefully will be up
and running by the end of May.

Information is being gathered about the backpack program. We are
gathering costs per backpack and other supplies to have on hand at each
school throughout the year. We hope to vote on these funds at our meeting.
Open house at each school is April 27 th . [f anyone can spare some time to
help our Membership subcommittee that night it would be great. That would
be Abby, Diane West or Ellen.

May is our dinner, we did not pick a date. Anyone want to organize? Please
let Denise know. Thanks.

Cathy West asked to be replaced as treasurer starting the fall. She is willing
to train the member. If anyone is interested, please contact me or Suzanne.
Thank you!

We have a new moderator! Scott Channel will be helping us this year! We
will need a few members there to help time the speeches. Candidate’s Night
is May § th in person at Hopkins Academy. Peg Jekanowski and Denise will
be organizing this event.

If anyone asks about Hadley Mothers Club be sure to send them to our great
web site: www.hadleymothersclub.org!
Please pass this on to anyone yvou know who works at UMass we are on the
list for contributions. Thank you! K15205 is our COMLC code.
UMass Amherst Community Campaign . This is a University annual appeal to
offer the opportunity to donate to your favorite charities or causes. It is an easy
way to help those in need by utilizing the bi-weekly payroll deduction or a one-
time check donation. Since 1991, the University faculty and staff have donated
almost $8 million dollars to local, state, national and international causes.
None of your donation stays on campus. Your money doesn’t pay the salary of
the campaign manager. The University doesn’t benefit financially from the funds
raised. 93% of all UMACC donations are sent to the nonprofit organizations. The
7% administrative fee goes to the Campaign Financial Administrator (United Way
of Hampshire County), which collects and processes donations.
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